

## VISITOR GUIDELINES

We're excited to welcome you to our orchard! To ensure a safe and memorable experience for all guests, please review the following guidelines before your visit.

- Check-In First: Begin your experience by checking in at the picking station or tasting room before heading into the orchard.
- No Bags: We kindly ask that personal bags (including backpacks, diaper bags, and purses) and strollers stay outside the orchard.
- **Prepay for your picking container.** All picking is done using Trump Cidery containers, available for purchase at check-in.

At least one container is required for every 2–3 people in your group.

- **Follow Instructions:** Our team is here to help! Please follow posted signs and staff instructions to ensure a smooth and safe visit.
- **Enjoy at Home:** While it may be tempting, we recommend waiting to enjoy your apples until after washing them at home.
- **Family-Friendly Fun:** Children are welcome with adult supervision. For everyone's safety, please avoid running or climbing in the orchard.
- **Be Kind to Our Trees:** Be gentle with the trees—no climbing or shaking branches.
- **Dress for the Orchard:** The orchard path may be hilly or muddy, and the walk is 5–15 minutes. We suggest sturdy, closed-toe shoes, sunscreen, and long pants.
- Furry Friends Welcome (in Designated Areas): While pets aren't allowed in the orchard or fields due to food safety rules, they're welcome on our tasting room patios!
- Help us preserve the orchard for future guests—leave only footprints, take only apples!

Thank you for helping us create a safe, respectful, and joyful experience for all guests.

We can't wait to welcome you to the orchard this fall!